PLEASANT TOWNSHIP
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

8 Chari Lane
P.O. Box 865
Warren, PA 18365

Tel 814-723-5240
Fax 814-723-5327

April 6, 2005

Dr. Norbert J. Kennerknecht
Director of Buildings and Grounds
Warren County School District
185 Hospital Drive

North Warren, PA  16365-4885

Dear Dr. Kennerknecht:

SUBJECT: Pleasant Elementary School Bell

Due to the fact that Pleasant Elementary School is closing on June
30™ Pleasant Township Supervisors hereby request permission to remove
the school bell that is mounted on a concrete base in the Pleasant Elementary
School yard. This bell dates back many years to a former school building in
Pleasant Township. The bell was in storage in the garage of the present
building until three township residents took it upon themselves to have the
bell cleaned and restored by Warren Steel. Then they poured the concrete
base and mounted the bell where it currently sits. During construction, a
canister was placed in the concrete base.

Supervisors Marshall Gern and Don Zinger are two of the township
residents who were involved in the restoration and mounting of the bell at

the school and they would like permission to dismantle the base and remove
the canister after the school is closed.

Very truly yours,

Thd. Himad

Paula A. Atwood
Secretary-Treasurer



